
 

Reply to the Editor n.1: M. Mergili 
 

“Evaluating performances of simplified physically based models for landslide 

susceptibility”  

G. Formetta, G. Capparelli, P. Versace. 

 

Dear Authors, 

After receiving your revised manuscript, it can now be accepted for publication 

after some technical corrections will be made. 

Please, see the attached Editor's Comments in a separate pdf. Especially be 

careful about the way references are listed and cited - some are missing in 

the text and vice-versa. Please, see the HESS style on web page: 

 

http://www.hydrology-and-earth-system-

sciences.net/for_authors/manuscript_preparation.html 

 

Please, be also careful for subscripts in the text (Gs and Sr - line 201) and 

superscripts in the text (i.e. for units of transmissivity (m2/d) in Table 2, or for 

square/cubic meters - lines 198, 199). 

With regard to the reviewers' comments and suggestions, I would recommend 

to add the word "shallow" to the paper's title, so that it will be more clear, 

which types of landslides you have analyses in the study. 

Thank you for choosing HESS as the journal to publish your research results, 

 

sincerely Yours, 

 

Matjaž Mikoš 

Handling Editor 

 

Answer to the Editor 
We thank the editor for the suggestions. We revised all the typos and the 

references as suggested in the pdf attached to the review. Moreover we 



accepted the suggestion and we added the term “shallow” in the title. Finally 

we revised both the reference style and the superscripts and subscripts. 

In attachment you can find the revised paper and the revisions in backtrack. 

 

Best regards 

The authors 


